Draft Working Group Charge
2009 Communication Policies Review Committee

There is hereby created a Cape Elizabeth Town Council working group which shall be known as the “2009 Communication Policies Review Committee.”    The committee shall consist of three members of the town council appointed by the town council chairman. The town manager shall serve as the chief staff resource to the committee.

The purpose of this committee is to:

· Review the guidelines for CETV as they have not been reviewed since 1989
· Consider more effective use of e-mail communication with citizens including a potential expansion of the use of e-mail distribution lists 
· Conduct an evaluation of the municipal website to ensure that it remains one of the premier municipal websites in Maine   
The committee shall seek public comment during its deliberations in a manner deemed appropriate by the committee.  The committee may report back to the town council either in a single report or in multiple reports. The committee shall complete its work no later than June 1, 2009. 
